Proposals
sought

The North Pacific Fishery
Management Council, charged
with the management of fisher-
ies in the 200-mile zone off
Alaska, is seeking proposals for
amendments for 1982 to the
Fishery Management Plans for
the Gulf of Alaska and the
Bering  Sea/Aleutian  Island
groundfish fisheries. Both plans
are designed to promote conser-
vation of the groundfish
resource while allowing utiliza-
tion of its various components.
Proposals for 1981 should be re-
ceived in the Council office at
P.0. Box 3136 DT, Anchorage,
Alaska 99510, by January 1,
1981. For further information,
please phone (907)2744563.



